	TAVISTOCK Athletic Club
	www.tavistockathletics.co.uk


Committee Meeting 
Wednesday 9th September 2020 – using Zoom
	Present: Alistair Kinsey (Chairman), Tony Shearer (Vice Chair), 

Dene Medland (Treasurer), Ian Collacott (Male Welfare Officer), 
Emma Craig (Female Welfare Officer), 

Elaine Fileman (Junior Coach Co-Ordinator), 

James Armstrong (Senior Coach Co-Ordinator) & Sally Lipscombe (Secretary)

	Apologies – Richard
	

	1
	Matters Arising from Last Month’s Minutes
· David King from Plymouth who trained on our track won the 110m hurdles at the British Championships in Manchester recently.
· This year’s Tavy 7 has been cancelled; Dartmoor Rescue couldn’t commit to us & Dartmoor National Park couldn’t offer parking facilities this year.  All entries have been refunded or deferred to the Tavy 13 next year.
· The Devon Open took place at the college on 10th August, it was well received in the local community & further afield.

· The club is to support those athletes taking part in the virtual London Marathon event on 4th October.

· Sally has cancelled the catering & DJ due to the awards evening not going ahead this year.
	

	2
	Treasurer’s Report:

· Dene produced her report to the committee prior to the meeting.
· No payments outstanding.
· No invoices outstanding.
· Few membership payments still coming in so people can attend training.

· Affiliation fees have now been paid.
	

	3
	Coaching & Competition:
· James to organise a senior coaches meeting to get some feedback on how senior training is going.
· Elaine had a successful junior coaches meeting & said that all training was going well.

· This Wednesday, 16th September, there will be a pre-registered open event for TAC, City of Plymouth & Erme Valley Harriers – 2 events per person - £5 per head.  These events will also take place on 27th September & 14th October.
· Junior coaching nights now Tuesday & Wednesday no longer on a Thursday with covid restrictions to be continued throughout the club for all training groups.

· There are no plans for us to host any park runs yet.
	JA


	4
	Facilities:
· A request was made for more vortex & training discus for the junior groups.
· There is now hand sanitiser by the track area, Alistair to speak with the college about getting more setup around the track.
· Elaine mentioned there had been a lot of litter around the track of late, Alistair to speak to the college about getting this disposed of.
· A discussion was had about having an “open session” track membership for non TAC members which would generate further income.
· Please continue to return 2019 trophies & shields to Alistair’s shop in Pym street.
	AK

	
	Date of Next Meeting Wednesday 7th October
	


